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Staff Member Highlight 

This week’s Comet staff member highlighted is Rebecca 
Lahey, who is a secondary English Language Arts Teacher. 
Some specific highlights about her include the following:

Ms. Lahey always enjoyed reading and writing, and had a 
very influential English teacher in high school. This 
influence inspired her to get into teaching and make a 

positive difference in the 
lives of students. She 
finds the relationships 
she develops with 
students to be the most 
fulfilling aspect of her job 
as she works to assist 
students in thinking 
critically about their 
choices and compare 
fictional stories to their 
real life experiences. 

Additionally, Ms. Lahey is 
engaged and is getting 
married in October 2021. 

Bellevue Elementary Makerspace 

The Bellevue Elementary School has placed a focus on 
STEM and creativity. Students code robots during their 
time in Makerspace with Mrs. Kellogg. Ultimately, this is 
the beginning of the study of coding/computer science for 

many students in this hands-
on and interactive 
environment.
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Winter Weather Alerts  

If weather conditions dictate an unplanned ate-start, early-
dismissal, or a day with no school this will be e-mailed to 
parents, placed on social media (Facebook and Twitter), 
along with on media outlets KCRG, KWWL, KWQC. 
Additionally, it will be on the Maquoketa radio station and 
Dubuque radio stations. On days with no-school this 
decision is typically made before 6:00 AM (6:15 at the latest).

NO School/Early Dismissal 

• February 10 & 11 - 3-Hour Early Dismissal for Parent-
Teacher Conferences. Information will be coming from 
the school buildings in regard to the schedule for 
conferences. We will be utilizing the same schedule of 
conferences as last semester, with the option for “Zoom” 
meetings as an option for families who do not wish to or 
cannot attend in person.

• February 12-15 - No School

• April 2-6 - No School (Spring Break)

COVID-19 Updates 

The Bellevue CSD is still seeing some isolated COVID-19 
cases with both students and staff, with 9 total for the two 
groups combined in quarantine at this time. Additionally, 
the district is still working to mitigate the pandemic and its 
impact through various actions in the building. All students, 
staff, visitors, and others are required to wear a mask in the 
building during the school day when 6-foot social distancing 
cannot be maintained, along with wearing a mask at all times 
during events. 

Public School Advocacy 

Recently I shared material online in regard to the 
importance of appropriate school funding for the public 
schools in Iowa with public funds from Iowans. Ultimately,  
I believe public funds need to be used for public purposes, 
and not diverted toward private schools. Some specifics:

• 94% of Iowa’s students are educated in public schools.

• Public funds should require accountability and 
transparency. Non-public schools are not held to the 
same standard of accountability and transparency.

• More than $65 million in state tax dollars already support 
the education of students in private and home school 
settings.

This is not about Bellevue, but about the state of Iowa and 
the potential negative impact on funds for public education.
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